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Thank you for your correspondence dated 5 July 2023. I have no issue with you circulating my letter 
of 5 July 2023 to the Medical Staff Council (and this letter). 

The proposed date of Wednesday 19 July 2023 was one of the three dates requested by you as an 
appropriate date, however, I an:i happy to agree to your request. I would like to propose a new date 
and time for the meeting to be convened on Thursday 27 July at 4.00pm. 

As indicated in my earlier correspondence I will attend the face to face meeting in the Concord 
Hospital Boardroom with the Executive of the Medical Staff Council together with two Board 
Members and Mr Phil Minns, Deputy Secretary People Governance and Culture, Ministry of Health. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

The. Hon John Ajaka 
Board Chair, Sydney Local Health District 
Date: 6/7/2023 
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